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ISSO Weekly Newsletter August 15 

     
International Friendship Program Student Applications Due August 22 
       International Friendship Program applications are due Friday, August 22.   
       International students who would like an opportunity to get to know an  
       American family may participate in this community based program which  
       matches them with volunteer community families.  This is an AAUW  
       (American Association of University Women) program supported by the  
       Office of  International Programs.    Students may apply at  
       https://www.uni.edu/internationalservices/programs-and-activities,  
       by using the attached form or by picking up an application at the 
       ISSO in 113 Maucker Union.  To be matched for the Fall 2014 semester,  
       you must turn in your application by Friday, August 22. 
 
Welcome Reception for New And Returning International Students 
       It's time to celebrate!  Join other new and returning international students to  
       celebrate the start of a great semester on Monday, August 25 at 4 pm in Maucker  
       Union Central Ballroom B.  UNI Administrators will be there to welcome everyone.   
       There will be appetizers, drinks, and plenty of time to meet new people.  Students are 
       encouraged to wear their traditional clothing. 
 
Female Roommate Wanted 
       Grad student living in Hillside Courts, University Apts. seeks a female roommate. 
       Two bedroom unfurnished apartment, walking distance from campus.  Rent is $501,  
       gas & electricity is $95 plus internet.  The rent and expenses will be divided by two. 
       Please contact Alia Afzal at afzala@uni.edu or aliaafzal7@gmail.com. 
 
Free Microwave Available 
       Free 10 x 11 inch white General Electric microwave is available at ISSO in 113 
       Maucker Union.  First come, first served! 
 
Department of Residence August 4-22 Dining Hours 
       Check out the attached flyer for a list of on campus dining options August 4-22. 
 
Like and Follow Us! 
       Like us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/uni.isso and follow us 
       on Twitter https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI to stay informed about ISSO news and 
       events! 
 
ISSO  Office Hours Beginning Monday, August 18 
      ISSO office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 
 
ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply "unsubscribe" 
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